
REMEMBERING

Bernard Otto Farnholtz
May 14, 1948 - July 22, 2022

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Brian Lapierre

Relation: Friend. 

Really sad to hear this. Bernie and I first met in Cornwallis in Sept 1966. We played hockey together

for the Cornwallis Cougars. After our Basic Training I went to Stadacona for my training and he was

Naval Air went to Shearwater for his. We later sailed in Bonaventure together in 1967-69. We lost

touch after unification. We found each other about 10 years ago, had lunch and a few laughs when he

came to Halifax. We kept in touch and talked periodically the latest in early July at Canada Day. RIP

Bernie and may all your good deeds be a blessing in your memory. Condolences to his family. I will

not forget him.

Tribute from Brian Lapierre

Relation: Friend

Here is a picture of my good friend Bernie Farnholtz when we served in HMCS Cornwallis after RCN

Basic Training in March 1967


